City of Liberty, South Carolina
Notice of City Council Activity
Issued: 02/01/2024

This notice is to inform the public that a quorum of Liberty City
Council Members will be present at Hometown Legislative Action
Day in Columbia, South Carolina, on February 5"- 7%
Because of this, there will be no work session for February 2024.

City Council Members will be gathered for the purpose of Training.

During this time, the Liberty City Council will have no discussion of
matters nor act upon any matter over which the Liberty City
Council has supervision, control, jurisdiction, or advisory power.

This gathering is not subject to the South Carolina Freedom of
Information Act and is not open to the public.

Questions relating to this notice should be directed to:

Bailee Locke
Clerk of Council
864-843-3177
blocke@libertysc.com



